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TO THE REJECTED CANDIDATES FOR GDCE NOTIFICATION NO.01/2024 

https://gdce,iroams.com/gdce 2024/ 

Further to this office notice dated 15.01.2025, in addition to partially rejected 
candidates, a final opportunity is being given to all the REJECTED candidates also 
to Upload their required educational qualification certificate through the same link 
provided below. 

Date: 16.01.2025 

The link will be made live from 15.01.2025 of 17.00 Hrs to 22,01.2025 of 17.00 

Hrs. The link is also available in RRC webpage. 

Email : rrcscr.gdcehelpdesk@gmail.com 

Contact No.: 8121034672 

All the REJECTED & PARTIALLY REJECTED candidates are advised that, 

this is a last and final opportunity and no further representations will be entertained in 
this regard. 

If any issues while uploading, candidates may contact below Number/mail ID: 

Timings : 10:00 AM to 06:00 PM (Monday to Friday, exçept holidays) 

|Chah25 
Railway Recruitment Cell 

Secunderabad 
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